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Ref: SECU 0018
Date:14 February 2022

Subject: SECU/OAI Requests: Eligibility Determination for Case # SECU0018

Dear Mr. Goodwin,

Reference is made to your letter dated 18 November 2021 and the recent exchange
of communications on the above-mentioned case.

This is to confirm that the pipeline in question will be constructed in the main public road
as originally planned and approved by the Palestinian Water Authority. See the attached site
map indicating the approved route of the wastewater pipeline.

Kindly let me know should you need any additional information on this matter.

Sinc yours,

e

Yvohne Helle
Special Representative
of the Administrator
UNDP/PAPP

Attachment: final approved route marked in blue
Mr. Paul Goodwin

Head of Unit / Compliance Specialist
Social and Environmental Compliance Unit, OAI
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